A Note from Your Membership Chairs, Ellen Jacobs and Laurie Dannison

[bookmark: _GoBack]We wanted to take this opportunity to remind everyone of a special evening at our temple on Friday, March 9.  We are participating in Shabbat Across America! Synagogues across our country and Canada take this particular evening to invite guests to join together to experience Shabbat.  Beginning at 6:45, our Membership Committee will host a PreNosh to introduce our prospective and new members to our Congregation!  Please feel free to invite others you think may want to come.  At 7:30, Shir Appeal will be performing and participating in our Service.  Many of you are familiar with this a cappella group from Tufts University.  They are thoroughly enjoyed by both children and adults so all are welcome.  As usual, we will also gather together after the Service for an Oneg Shabbat.  We encourage you to join us on what we believe will be an exceptional evening at our Temple.  We’ll look forward to seeing you and your families.
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